RADIO

Alice, Texas
Box 731
MO 4-4323

Maurice W, Nitter
I755 So. Vallejo St.
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Sir,

IM very sorry that I haven't answered you before now but as things
have been rather hurried around here I haven't had the time,

I would like to say that we wern't affected by the GAL CARIA here in
dlice ourselves as bad as the surrounding areas, I was Quite surprised in
learning that our signal was recieved where your located. We some times
wonder if were reaching past the city limits.

We operate on the assigned frequency of I070 KC's with I kilowatt.

Real nice to hear from you. Any time that we can help you let us know.

Pnsn

I almost forgot. We were Broadcasting Bill Craig
at the time and the way you described

in your letter.

Program Director



